
From: Ross Turner <RossTurner@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/21/2013 11:20:58 AM
Subject: FW: MAA plate Bill

Katherine -  please have someone contact Kirk about the possibility of doing a signing with the governor on the 
motorcycle license plate bill. See below correspondence. Thanks

R o s s  T u r n e r
South Carolina State Senator
Greenville County, District No. 8

P.O. Box 142
Columbia, SC 29202
(803)212-6148
(803)212-6299 fax
rossturner@scsenate.gov

From: Kirk Fisher [mailto:jkirkfisher@bellsouth.net]
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2013 10:16 AM
To: Ross Turner
Subject: RE: MAA plate Bill

Thank you, sir. I posted the bill on FaceBook and on the internet. It is incredibly popular and I made sure
every knows you introduced it. There is a heartfelt thank you from all the riders. Let me know a contact with 
the Governor, and I will get on it.

J. Kirk Fisher JD, LL.M.
Attorney at Law
Cox & Fisher, LLC
115 Broadus Avenue
Greenville, SC 29601
864-242-4711
fax 864-242-2937
www.ironhorselawsc.com

*Admitted to practice in SC and GA

From: Ross Turner [mailto:RossTurner@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2013 10:06 AM
To: 'Kirk Fisher'
Cc: Ja'vell Bynoe
Subject: RE: MAA plate Bill

The bill was run across the desk last week and is now assigned to the Transportation committee. I mentioned the 
possibility of it being signed as part of the Motorcycle Awareness Month to the Governor's office, and they seemed 
receptive but it would probably be best if you set up the details if you want to pursue that. I can get you set up with 
the contact.

Just let us know.
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R o s s  T u r n e r
South Carolina State Senator
Greenville County, District No. 8

P.O. Box 142
Columbia, SC 29202
(803)212-6148
(803)212-6299 fax
rossturner@scsenate.gov

From: Kirk Fisher [mailto:jkirkfisher@bellsouth.net]
Sent: Monday, March 04, 2013 10:57 AM
To: Ross Turner
Cc: 'Nicholls, Kay'
Subject: MAA plate Bill

Senator Turner,

I added language to the proposed bill you submitted giving funds over the cost of the DMV in producing the
plate to MAA for the education programs. This language was the same as was used in the Share the Road plate 
for the bicycle coalition. I hope the additional language meets with your approval. Please let me know if you 
need anything else. May is Motorcycle Awareness Month in SC. It would be great if Governor Haley could 
sign the Bill to kickoff the month.

J. Kirk Fisher JD, LL.M.
Attorney at Law
Cox & Fisher, LLC
115 Broadus Avenue
Greenville, SC 29601
864-242-4711
fax 864-242-2937
www.ironhorselawsc.com

*Admitted to practice in SC and GA
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